COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS
CITY OF ATTICA

SPECIAL MEETING ON 10-31-2022

The Common Council for the City of Attica met for a special meeting on October 31,
2022, at 6:00 P.M. for the purpose of discussing and approving the Memorandum of
Agreement for the OCRA Demolition Grant.

Those present at the meeting were: Council Members Mr. Larry Grant, Mr. Scott
Voorhees, and Mrs. Patricia Hargan. Also, present were Mayor Duane Roderick, and
Clerk Treasurer Joanne Broadwater.

Mayor Roderick presented the Memorandum of Agreement, the council reviewed.

Grant made a motion sign the agreement, Hargan seconded, all were in favor
motion passed.

Roderick stated he had no further business and requested a motion to adjourn, Grant
made a motion to adjourn, Hargan seconded, all were in favor, motion passed,
meeting adjourned.
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Duane Roderick, Mayor

ATTEST:

Joanne Broadwater, Clerk-Treasurer



